
                                                                                                             

 
 

Join MassDOT/MBTA and the City of New Bedford 
at a Public Information Meeting on the  

South Coast Rail Project 
 

Tuesday, September 17, 2019, at 6:00 PM 
Keith Middle School Auditorium 

225 Hathaway Blvd., New Bedford, MA 

You are invited to join the Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT), the 
Massachusetts Bay Transit Authority (MBTA), and the City of New Bedford for a Public Information 
Meeting on the South Coast Rail Project. The South Coast Rail project team will present a project 
update, benefits, and the new location for North New Bedford Station. The City will discuss its 
planning program around the station areas. 

For more information about South Coast Rail, visit the website: 

www.mass.gov/SouthCoastRail 

Please contact the project team with any questions at SouthCoastRail@dot.state.ma.us.   

 
This location is accessible to people with disabilities. MassDOT provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance 
free of charge upon request (including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than 
English, open or closed captioning for videos, assistive listening devices and alternate material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille 
and large print) as available. For accommodation or language assistance, please contact Emily Christin by email 
(echristin@reginavilla.com) or phone (617) 357-5772 x16. Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting. For 
more difficult to arrange services including sign language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be 
made by September 6. 
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